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Pine Needles Quilt Guild  

June 8 Meeting 

IN PERSON!


The Tuesday, June 8 meeting of the Pine Needles Quilt Guild 
featuring quilter Sandy Sutton as the speaker will be in person 
starting at 6:30pm at the Wrightwood Community Building.  
Masks are required.


If you care to meet the speaker prior to the meeting, you can 
join her and other guild members for dinner at the Grizzly Cafe 
at 5pm.


Christy Close asks that you bring any finished charity quilts to 
the meeting.
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PINE NEEDLES QUILT GUILD 
DISPATCHER


June 2021

June Birthdays


Carol Gaines.   

Nancy Smith

2021 BOARD

PRESIDENT

Marlene Bowman

760-249-5753

wwbowmans@icloud.com


1ST V. P. PROGRAMS

Kathy Lee Smith

760-2457179

Piecesintime@icloud.com


Christy Close

760-964-1270

quiltgal01@gmail.com


2nd V. P. MEMBERSHIP

Elisa Gurley

760-985-6917

elisagurley@gmail.com


Sandy Hanlon

661-917-0257

shanlonmom@aol.com


SECRETARY

Carol Gaines

909-559-0099

Gainesmath@yahoo.com


TREASURER

JoAnne Tschantre

760-954-8177

jotschantree@gmail.com
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CHAIR POSITIONS


Block of the Quarter - Flo 
Souza

Christmas Quilt - Lynn 
Crawford

FaceBook Coordinator - 
Darlene Mossman


Home Tour - Marlene 
Bowman

Home Tour Boutique - 
Joyce Gwinner

Hospitality - Stephani Neal

Internal Auditor - Marlene 
Bowman

Librarian - 

Mini Quilt Auction - Rose 
Burcher


Mystery Quilt - Rose 
Burcher

Newsletter - Sara Arnold

Opportunity Quilt -

Parliamentarian -

Publicity - Alice Smith

Raffle Queen & Charity- 
Cristy Close


Southern California 
Council of Quilt Guilds 
(SCCQG) Rep: Beth 
Stanton


Sunshine - Alice Smith

Webmaster - Beth Stanton


President’s Letter

I hope you all read the meeting update that Beth sent out. 
Yea we can meet in person. If you haven’t been vaccinated 
as per CDC guidelines, you still need to wear a mask. 
Carol Gaines will be at the Grizzly at 5PM with out 
speaker. I hope some of you will join her and welcome her 
to Wrightwood. Carol will be leading the meeting in my 
absence. She will have some sign up sheets for future 
activities. I hope everyone will pitch in for some tickets 
selling in the next few months.   


As Carol will line out at the meeting, our annual picnic will 
be in July at the country club. I look forward to seeing you 
all there. 


Marlene 
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